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VIA FAX AND MAIL 

15 July 1998 
 
 
Mr. Jim Wall 
Director General, 
International Relations 
22nd Floor, Room 2232 
Les Terrasses de la Chaudière 
10 Wellington Street 
Hull QC  K1A 0H3 
 
Tel: (819) 994-5208 
Fax: (819) 994-6227 
 
 
Re: Submission on enforcement matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the 

North American Agreement on Environmental Cooperation  
 Submitter(s): The Friends of the Oldman River 
 Party: Canada 
 Date: 10 October 1997 
 Submission No.: SEM-97-006 
 
Dear Mr. Wall: 
 
We hereby acknowledge receipt of the response of the government of Canada to the above-
captioned submission, dated 13 July 1997, received by fax and electronically at our offices on 
that date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Secretariat of the Commission for Environmental Cooperation 
 
 
 
per: Janine Ferretti 
 Interim Executive Director 
 
 
cc: Ms. Martha Kostuch, The Friends of the Oldman River  
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